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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
DURING THE COURSE OF REVIEW 

 
This Notice is being furnished to you to confirm that the below referenced matter is scheduled for 
Public Hearing during the Course of Review before the Honorable Ellen O’Neal, Administrative 
Hearing Officer, for the dates and places indicated, commencing at 9:00 a.m. and ending at 4:30 
p.m., unless concluded or recessed by the Hearing Officer.  Any party requesting a change in the 
hearing dates must first circulate the request to counsel for all parties for agreement before 
forwarding to this office. The following matter is now set for hearing: 

 
CON Review Number: ASC-NIS-0424-003 
Jackson County Heart ASC, LLC d/b/a Jackson County Heart 
Establishment of Joint Venture Cardiac Ambulatory Surgery Facility 
and Provision of Cardiac Catheterization Services 
Capital Expenditure:  $9,589,985.00 
Location: Gautier, Jackson County, Mississippi 

 
Requestor:     Singing River Health System 
                        Brant Ryan, Esquire 
                        Gilchrist Donnell, PLLC 
                        609 Steed Road 
                        Ridgeland, Mississippi 39157 

 
Dates:             September 9-11, 2024 
   
 
Location:        Bureau of Health Facilities Licensure and Certification 
                        143-B Lefleur’ Square, Middle Conference Room   
                        Jackson, Mississippi 39215 
                                            

 
Should you have any questions or if you would like more information regarding the proposed 
hearing, please contact the Division of Health Planning and Resource Development at (601) 364-
5789. 
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